CABHA Procedure

Becoming a Critical Access Behavioral Healthcare Agency (CABHA) begins with communication between you and your LME-MCO.  If your LME-MCO is planning on contracting with you for CABHA related services, they must send an email to their state liaison Yvonne French Yvonne.French@dhhs.nc.gov or Lisa Jackson Lisa.Jackson@dhhs.nc.gov and indicate that they would like for your agency to become CABHA Certified. The email they send should have your agency name and email address. The liaison will forward it to a team member at DMH/DD/SUS and that individual will send you the application with instructions. 
